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HOMICIDE 
 
 

 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating the homicide of an adult male on 
Saturday, October 14th at approximately 4:10 A.M. The incident occurred at 151 
Southwest 2nd Street in the City of Fort Lauderdale.  
 

Preliminary investigation has revealed the victim was engaged in a physical altercation in 
the Governmental Center parking garage where he was stabbed.  
 

The victim was transported to Broward Health Medical Center where he later died as a 
result of his injuries.  
 

The victim has been identified as Peter Bombardiere, W/M, 09/22/1993, a resident of the 
City of Boca Raton.  
 

Detectives are asking anyone who may have witnessed the altercation to contact 
Sergeant Steve Novak at 954-828-5534 or Broward CrimeStoppers at 954-493-TIPS. 
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